
 

 

From Biology Department:  Su McRae 

29 September 2017 
 
Dear Parent(s) 1M, 
 

RE: 2M Tutor Group Theatre Trip - 2pm Sunday 17 December 2017 
 
As an end of term event I hope to arrange a trip for 2M and families to watch A Christmas 
Carol by the Creation Theatre Company in Oxford at the North Wall on Sunday 17 
December at 2pm.  Please see this link for details of the production …  
 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfJydXsUoVFjug83Jewh-hnvEBpa5ohm3-
fwbaN3k8ICvxUew/viewform 
 
I have a number of tickets reserved above the 22 needed for the class and I hope that some 
families may be able to join us too (minimum of one adult in each family group please, 
members of 2M can come alone and I will supervise them, but siblings must be 
accompanied by a parent).  My initial plan is not to arrange collective transport, but to all 
meet at the venue and enjoy refreshments there.   
 
I hope you will be able to join us, please fill out the attached consent form with a request for 
additional family tickets and I will do my best to accommodate as many as possible. 
 
Group rates are £15 per ticket, not including refreshments.  If I have to put on a minibus etc 
there may be an additional charge for this on top.  Ticket charges will reach your December 
/January bill, additional minibus charges will be on your April bill. 
 
I have the seats reserved until Monday 30 October, so please respond no later than 12pm 
(noon) on that day.  I look forward to sharing a fun event with you all. 
 
If you have any further questions, then please don’t hesitate to get in touch. You can email 
me on su.mcrae@abingdon.org.uk 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

Su McRae 
su.mcrae@abingdon.org.uk 

07985 137116 
 

 


